
     

ATTACHMENT NO. V-B 

 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. V-B:  E-Learning Plan 

  

 

Potential motion: Move to Approve the E-Learning Plan 

 

Recommended action: Approve as Presented 

 

 

 

 

I am recommending moving to E- Learning instruction to begin for students September 8, 

2020.  After long hours of planning, meetings with various stakeholders of interest, and 

numerous conversations, E-Learning should be the plan we move forward with in fall.  

The overall reason for this is for the health and safety of our students and staff.  I am so 

appreciative of the work that has gone into our three plans and want to thank everyone for 

that.  I believe that in-person instruction is the best overall method, but feel at this time E-

Learning keeps our students, staff and families the safest.  The virus positivity rate 

continues to rise and can intensify quickly and expose many people rapidly.  With E-

Learning we can minimize that risk, increase our safety, and keep the continuity of 

instruction.  I would recommend that this plan be used until our Winter Break in 

December at which time we can re-evaluate the safety of in-person instruction.  We will 

be using the month of August to work with all staff for training, planning and 

collaboration. 

 

 

 

 

 


